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Dear Ms. Dinu,

Subject: UNDP Co-financing for Kiribati CB2/CCCD

This is to indicate our commitment to collaborating with the implementation of the
medium size project Award 00073694/Project 00086402 Integrating global environmental
priorities into national policies and programmes - PIMS No: 4936.

We are pleased to confirm our commitment to provide co-financing in the amount of
US$30,000 towards the realization of objectives of the project over the three-year timeframe.
This amount will be in the form of in-kind support from the UN One Fund project in Kiribati
“Strengthening Governance & Aid effectiveness to address climate changes and Disaster Risk
Management”.

We look forward to working with the GEF and UNDP colleagues in addressing this
important portfolio.

Yours sincerely,

O~ X
Akiko Fujii
Resident Representative a.i.

Ms. Adriana Dinu

Officer-in-Charge, UNDP-GEF
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